
February 2018 Ceremony Photos Now Available 
 

 
 

The KSBTP would like to thank all licensees in attendance for their patience as we 

gathered and published licensee photos. All photos are available to view on 

our Ceremony Photos page.  
 

Published May 3, 2018. 

http://ksbtp.ks.gov/ceremony-photos
http://ksbtp.ks.gov/images/default-source/default-album/licensure-ceremony-group-photo-of-licensees.jpg?sfvrsn=0

